
 

APEM, Inc. • 970 Park Center Drive • Vista, California 92081 USA 
Tel: +1-760-598-2518      www.apem.com 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to inform you APEM, Inc. plans to immediately execute an EOL (end of life) for the list of parts 
below. 
 
After a thorough review we have made the determination to discontinue and do not have a replacement to offer 
at this time. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and your business. 
Please contact your APEM representative with any questions or concerns regarding this matter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Regards, 
Ryan Chiarelli 
Product Manager – Switches & Indicators 
Phone: 1.760.639.7135 
RChiarelli@apem.com 
 
 
 
 
  

M13AR 
M42A 
MHS122 
MHS122K 
MHS123K 
MHS123K15D 
MHS233 
MHS233K 
MMS22R 
MMS42 
MMS42R 
MS22R 
MS42R 
MSS12AG 
MSSA22 
MSSA22G 
MSTS1332K 


